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EARLY NOTICE

A Component of Request For Site Exam Application

Water Management Program







Siting a New or Expanding Source of Public Water Supply

EARLY NOTICE /  Environmental Monitor

The Town of Uxbridge has applied to DEP for a Request for Site Exam application for siting or expanding a public water supply source to withdraw up to approximately 1 mgd of water from the ground or surface water of the Blackstone River Basin, in Uxbridge, MA.  The location of the proposed withdrawal point is: The Rosenfeld Site, with an entrance located approximately 1,500’ south of the intersection of Mill Street and the Quaker Highway.  The proposed well location is approximately 2,000 feet east of the entrance to this location.

Written comments on the granting of a DEP permit to conduct additional testing of the site for a new or expanded water supply withdrawal are to be filed within thirty (30) days of publication of this notice in the Environmental Monitor.  The written comments are to be submitted to the Drinking Water Program Section Chief at the DEP Central Regional Office – 627 Main Street – Worcester, MA 01608.

This information is available in alternate format by calling our ADA Coordinator at (617) 574-6872.
	DEP on the World Wide Web:  http://www.magnet.state.ma.us/dep
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